
From: Bereket Nigusse <bnigusse@fsec.ucf.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 9:14 AM 
To: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com> 
Cc: Muthusamy Swami <Muthusamy.Swami@ucf.edu>; Jeff Sonne <jeff@fsec.ucf.edu>; Robin Vieira 
<robin@fsec.ucf.edu> 
Subject: Re: Comparison of the 8th Ed FBCEC with 2024 IECC & 2022 ASHRAE 90.1 
 
 

[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise 
caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have 
concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk. 

 
  
The draft final report sent on June 18, 2024, was modified as follows: 
 
(1) Revised the number of the code changes count to 238 from 239 
(2) We revised the stringency of the demand control ventilation change, which has 
increased. 
 
Thanks, 
Bereket 

 


